
"Hythe Aqua Club Members 
 Return to Training Confirmed from 12th April"

Following the Prime Ministers announcement yesterday (5 th April)  we can confirm
that the Club will return to training from the 12th April. Unfortunately, at this time
only those members under 18yrs of age can return. It is anticipated that 18yrs+
members will return to training in May based on the Government Roadmap.

As a reminder:
 Swimmers arrive swim ready
 Social distancing to be maintained
 All participants to use hand gel on entry to the pool
 Boys to change on sea side of pool, girls on car park side
 Entrance to the pool using main front entrance and leaving via the deep end

fire door exit
 Strictly no entry to poolside until the previous group vacates the pool
 No spectators
 Changing rooms and changing room toilets must not be used. Corridor toilets

should be used.
 If you are feeling unwell for any reason you should not attend training

Look forward to seeing the Club back in action


